
Forest Grove Elementary 
 

You are invited to Parents as Partners Conferences 
Tuesday, October 3rd 2:00 – 6:00 

 
Thank you to all those that have already booked a conference time. If you haven’t had 
a chance to yet, please CLICK HERE to book your timeslot. There are both in person and 
virtual options. 

 
You are also able to edit your appointment once you’ve made it. CLICK HERE for 
detailed instructions for families. Please reach out to your child’s teacher if you have 
questions. They will be happy to support you. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you! 

Please remember: early dismissal at 1:50 on Tuesday, October 3rd  

https://secure.parentinterviews.com/forest-grove-elementary
https://help.parentinterviews.com/docs/parents/
https://forestgrove.burnabyschools.ca/staff/

